

# Southwest District Kappa Kappa Psi Winter Council Meeting Minutes | January 18th, 2025

---

## 1. Present

- Alivia Holiman - *President*
- Aleks Johnson - *Vice President for Leadership Development*
- Bella Eneff - *Vice President for Programs*
- Chance Harmon - *Secretary/Treasurer*
- Hunter Olden - *Member at Large*
- Lizzi Pineiro - *Governor*
- Andy Melvin - *Governor*
- Kadeem Sabari - *Governor*

## 2. Absent

- 

3. **Start Time: January 18th, 11:00 AM**

4. **End Time: January 18th, 11:55 AM**

---

## Officer Reports

### ● Member at Large Report

- [Social media calendar](#)
  - i. [15 days](#) post for area workshop
  - ii. [10 days](#) post for area workshop
- Arkansas post has 2,800 interactions

### ● Secretary/Treasurer Report

- Marketplace form  
<https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1I2R0iacUkadOwyb8FI9YDjNsuZfHjcQvU6j1LjHYOgo/edit>
- Chapter Advertisements
- Marketplace location
- Preparations for reimbursements
- Website updates
  - i. Updated home page
  - ii. Calendar fixed?
  - iii. Deleted joint contact page

### ● Vice President for Programs Report

- Update on Awards Planning
  - i. Just give me the info and what week you want to post these -Hunter
- Eligible Chapters:
  - i. Alpha (Bella)
  - ii. Delta (Hunter)
  - iii. Lambda (Alivia)

- iv. Alpha Chi (Hunter)
- v. Beta Lambda (Hunter)
- vi. Beta Sigma (Hunter)
- vii. Gamma Zeta (Chance)
- viii. Gamma Theta (Hunter)
- ix. Delta Alpha (Bella)
- x. Delta Chi (Aleks)
- xi. Epsilon Beta (Alivia)
- xii. Epsilon Delta (Aleks)
- xiii. Epsilon Rho (Alivia)
- xiv. Zeta Beta (Chance)
- xv. Eta Xi (Aleks)
- xvi. Theta Phi (Aleks)
- xvii. Iota Sigma (Bella)
- xviii. Iota Upsilon (Chance)
- o Update on fundraisers (can be further discussed in joint)
- o Special convention New ALTO page
- o Fundraiser planned out
- **Vice President for Leadership Development Report**
  - o Joint Session outline is finished pending update of information such as schedule and speakers.-Canva Link(Can show right now if needed)
  - o Separate Session is also set up. There are slides for all officers to put their information and district updates.-Joint Folder(Kyla knows I was working on it if she wants to use it as her template)
  - o Ice Breakers are not finished yet but will be done by the end of this weekend if not before next weekend they are super easy.
  - o Joint work will include reviewing and double checking the slides I created and modifying and tweaking as needed.
  - o Finish the final few holes in the area workshop and handle all the business that is related to that.
  - o Need y'all to do the separate session slides!
- **President Report**
  - o WOW! Hi yall!
  - o [Committees](#)
  - o My To Do List for today:
    - i. Official workshop room assignments
    - ii. Hot Ones Panel discussion
    - iii. Ask someone in this room with spotify premium to make a playlist for banquet
    - iv. Talk about my plan for music hour plan B with Nat
      - 1. Reading band and strolling workshop
    - v. MC hangout... Board game space...?
      - 1. Other suggestions appreciated
      - 2. Possibly: Ari Wright, Jessica Lee?
      - 3. More structure
      - 4. Bella Suggestion: Board game with a twist, Presentation
      - 5. Chance: Kahoot??
      - 6. Back up person just in case
    - vi. Market place time??? (down by the windows)
    - vii. Sort out Joint Workshops and Social Event

- Q's for Govs:
  - i. What was the presentation we wanted Jessica to give
    - 1. Email Jessica, check groupme
- Playlist needs to be tackled
- MC hangout needs to be revisited

---

## Governor Reports

- **Lizzi**
  - Music Hour Update
    - i. I made phone calls! People were very nice (so I'm hopeful)
    - ii. The main guy in charge is at OkMEA this weekend and then will really start coordinating our thing
    - iii. Mentioned brass quintet, jazz combo, or jazz ensemble (questioning because of their attendance for who could go). I said we would be happy with whatever we could get!
- **Kadeem**
  - **Deep Breathing**
  - Stopping there!
- **Andy**
  - Proud and hungry!

## District Business

**Meeting Adjourned: 11:55 AM January 18th**

**Next Meeting:**